COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

and

Executive Office of Environmental Affairs

MEPA Office

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CONSULTATION SESSION

PROJECT:  Lovejoy Wharf
LOCATION:  160 North Washington Street and 131 Beverly Street, Boston 

PROPONENT:  North Washington Wharf LLC and Beverly Wharf LLC

This proponent has submitted an Environmental Notification Form to the Executive Office of Environmental Affairs, which has initiated review of the above project pursuant to the Massachusetts Environmental Policy Act ("MEPA", M.G.L. c. 30, s.s. 61, 62 62H). 

The proponent is requesting coordinated MEPA review with the Department of Environmental Protection’s Chapter 91/Waterways review of the project, per 310 CMR 9.11(2)(b)(4), and with the Boston Redevelopment Authority’s Article 80 Large Project Review process.  

A site visit and joint MEPA and DEP public consultation session on the project has been scheduled for January 12, 2005 at 10:00 am at 160 North Washington Street in the 1st Floor Meeting Room.

Copies of the ENF may be obtained from Margaret Briggs, Epsilon Associates, 150 Main Street, Maynard, MA 01754, (978) 897-7100. 

All persons wishing to comment on the project should write to the Secretary of Environmental Affairs, 100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900, Boston, Massachusetts 02114, Attention: MEPA Office, referencing the above project. 

By North Washington Wharf LLC and Beverly Wharf LLC

